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North and East Melton Mowbray Distributor Road 
 

Melton Spinney Road closure update  
 

April 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
We contacted you in January and provided you with advanced notice and details of the Melton Spinney Road 
closure that was due to reopen on the 13th April.  
 
Unfortunately, due to a delay involving 3rd party utility works we now expect to reopen the road on 14th May. 
This does mean that there will be a period of overlap with the upcoming A607 closure due to commence on 
the 23rd April.  
 
There will be separate diversion routes in place for each closure and we will ensure that they are clearly 
signed. 
 
Twinlakes theme park, businesses and properties can be accessed from the direction of Melton and the 
existing diversion will remain in place. Access for residents and businesses on Melton Spinney Road will be 
maintained. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and will make every effort to reopen the road earlier if 
possible. 
 
Further information including project design drawings and traffic management diversion plans are available 
on the project website as per the link below. www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr 

 
If you would like specific information including diversion routes and what additional measures we have in 
place once you have logged in, please look at the forthcoming road closure section for details. 
 
 
Should you have any construction related queries please feel free to contact me by telephoning 
07918 640481 or emailing me at gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
         Gino Salvatore  
     Public Liaison Manager 

Galliford Try Infrastructure Ltd 
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